
How to Get Involved at CCHS 
1.  Sign up to volunteer (this is the best way to meet other CCHS parents). 

• go to www.cathedralcatholic.org 

• click on the “Parents” tab, then “Parent Association” under “Content” 

• click on “Volunteer Opportunities” link 

• volunteer opportunities will be posted here throughout the year 

• sign up for the event and day/time that works best for your schedule 

2. Attend Parent Association meetings.  

These meetings are held in the faculty lounge (*with the exception of the first meeting of the 
year,, which is held in the Academic Center) at 6:30 p.m. on the first Tuesday of the following 
months:  September, October, November, February, March and April.  Principal Kevin Calkins 
and President Steve Laaperi give regular updates at these meetings as to what’s going on at 
CCHS.  Parent Association committee chairpersons also give updates on committee activities.  
Everyone is welcome to attend.   

If you would like to become involved on a more regular basis, there are some Parent 
Association committees that need regular committee members. These committees will meet 
throughout the year and plan several activities.  To find out what committee opportunities are 
available, attend the first Parent Association meeting in September or check the Parent 
Association page under the “Parents” tab on the CCHS website. (Note: The Parent Association 
page on the CCHS website may be under construction so may not be available until after the 
school year begins).  See reverse for descriptions of the Parent Association committees. 

3.  Attend weekly Parents in Prayer sessions on campus  

A small group of parents gather each Tuesday morning at 8 a.m. in the chapel to pray for our 
students, families, and school community.  See the information for Parents in Prayer on the 
CCHS website under the “Parents” tab. 

4.  If your child is involved in a sport or drama or other activity on campus, get involved 
with those groups.  Coordinate a team potluck on campus before or after a game/event, offer 
to drive players to a game, keep score or work behind the scenes at a production. 
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5. Become involved in the Dons Athletic Club.  The Dons Club is the athletic fundraising arm of 
the athletic department.  All Dons families are members, but Premium Fan Packages are 
available for home football and basketball games.  See more information on the CCHS website 
by clicking on the “Athletics” tab, then click on “Athletic Club.” 

6.  Read the Principal’s Corner update which is emailed out every Friday.  These updates will 
keep you posted as to what has happened/is happening at CCHS.  All Principal’s Corner 
updates are archived on the CCHS website under the “Parents” tab. 

7. The CCHS website and the “Parents” tab therein have a wealth of information on activities & 
events that will be of interest to you.  Please check the website regularly throughout the year. 
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